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From: AntonioSalvatore Graziano <Tony.Graziano@huawei.com>

Sent: 09 May 2018 10:16

To: 'CAB-KATAINEN)

Cc: { L ' - COGET Xavier (CAB-
KATAINEN); “(CAB-KATAINEN)

Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with VP Katainen - Fri 25/5 at 10.00-10.30

Dear

Thank you very much for the positive reply. Yes | can confirm the proposed timing to be fine. Thank you very much
for your help on this.

Regards

Tony Graziano

VL HUAWEL e A seek conmecio v

Huawei Technologies

Chaussée d’Etterbeek 180,

1040 Brussels

Mob: |

Email: tony.graziano@huawei.com
http://www.huawei.eu
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This e-mail and its attachments contain confidential inforrnation from HUAWEI, which is intended only for the person or entity whose address is listed above.
Any use of the information contained herein in any way {including, but not limited to, total or partial disclosure, reproduction, or dissemination) by persons
other than the intended reclpient(s) is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by phone or email immediately and delete it!

From: | @ec.europa.eu [mailto: @ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 20:32

To: AntanioSalvatore Graziana

Cc: COGET@ec.europa.eu;
; Joiec.europa.eu

Subject: RE: Request for a meeting with VP Katainen - Fri 25/5 at 10.00-10.30

Dear Mr Graziano,

Thank you for your email. I'm glad to confirm the availability of Vice-President Katainen for a meeting on Friday 25/5
at 10.00-10.30 in the Berlaymont building. Would this fit to Mr Hu's agenda?

My colleague (cc) will contact you in the beginning of next week for the practical arrangements.

Best regards,



Office of Vice-President Jyrki Katainen
Jobs, Growth, Investment and Competitiveness

European Commission
BERL [

1049 Brussels, Belgium
Tel. +32 (0)2
Gsim: +32 (0)

http://ec.europa.eu/commission/2014-2019/katainen_en

From: AntonioSalvatore Graziano [mailto:Tony.Graziano@huawei.com]
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 10:39 AM

To: CAB-KATAINEN); [ (CAB-KATAINEN)
Cc:

Subject: Request for a meeting with VP Katainen

Dear |

Further to our brief telco just now, | am writing to inquire about the possibility of scheduling a meeting
between Huawei’s rotating Chairman Ken Hu and Vice President Katainen during the period 23/24/25 May,
2018 . Mr Hu will visit a number of EU member states, and Brussels, to attend a speak at the European
Business Summit on the 24™ May. As part of the visit Mr Hu has specifically asked to arrange a meeting with
VP Katainen to inform of an important announcement our company plans to make for Europe in the
coming months, but also to discuss /share ideas how we at Huawei can support the current European
projects. On the proviso that | receive a positive reply | will of course follow this up with an official request
letter signed by Mr Hu.

| thank you in advance for your support. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need further
information/clarification.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Regards
Tony Graziano

VP Public Affairs and Communication

V2 HuAweEr e hsUTLk oMY Kore

Huawei Technologies
Chaussée d’Etterbeek 180,
1040 Brussels

Mob: +3200

Email: tony.graziano@huawei.com

http://www.huawei.eu
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This e-mail and its attachments contain confidential information from HUAWEI, which is intended only for the person or entity whose address is
listed above. Any use of the information contained herein in any way (including, but not limited to, total or partial disclosure, reproduction, or
dissemination) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by phone
or email immediately and delete it!







		2019-01-31T11:18:56+0000




